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February 10, 2019 

 

Dear Sponsor, 

Sun!  Fun!  Golf!  It may be the dead of winter, but it’s time to start dreaming of warmer weather 

and fun in the sun with your colleagues and friends on the golf course! 

As you know, the Rotary Club of White Sands supports numerous community-related charity 

projects all year long, and your support makes all these efforts possible.  Our main fundraiser is our 

golf classic, and this year’s Annual White Sands Rotary Golf Classic will be held at Desert Lakes 

Golf Course on Saturday, April 13, 2019.  Money raised through sponsorships will support our 

efforts to purchase two new vans for the Boys & Girls Club of Otero County.  The Boys & Girls 

Club of Otero County has numerous kids on a waiting list to join the club because there isn’t enough 

transportation.  Additional vans will help to bring more kids to the club, support parents with the 

after-school care they need for their children and allow more kids to benefit from this amazing Club.   

It is only through your generous contributions that we will be able to accomplish this worthwhile 

project. 

The sponsorship form is attached.  Completed forms can be emailed to pjandcj67@yahoo.com, or 

mailed to the Rotary Club of White Sands, PO Box 2244, Alamogordo, NM 88311, along with your 

check. 

We look forward to another great year of supporting our community, made possible by your 

generosity.  Your continued support and participation is so greatly needed and deeply appreciated.  

Thank You! 

 

Sincerely,  

Michelle Brideaux 

Michelle Brideaux 

Chair, Golf Committee 
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